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Dear Seattle Heavenly Parent's Holy Community,  Blessed Families, Brothers and Sisters,  
 
 
A Blessed Day to all of you! 
 
Today, June 8th, is the first Divine Principle Seminar we are having for this year of 2024. We are 
expecting guests to join us. Pastor Neville Labrooy and Pastor Nelson Mira will be giving the 
presentation. Please support this seminar with your prayers if you are not joining in person.  
 
Our youth are having the last of their youth group activity for the year in Tacoma. Please keep them too in 
your prayers.  
 
Tomorrow, June 9th, will be Youth and Young Adults Sunday Service. Mrs. Korie Faris is giving the 
message. Please join us in person and/or in zoom. Also, we will have a Pledge Service in celebration of 
the 62nd Day of All True Things and 70th Anniversary of HSA-UWC from 10:30 AM. 
 
Mrs. Rae Beth Maye also will give a short presentation about Women's Federation for World Peace 
(WFWP) after the Sunday Service.  
 
We have a service project that we started with UPF just last week. It is a fundraising drive for the benefit 
of Tiny Home Villages in Salmon Bay and Interbay in Seattle. Let us all take the opportunity to give and 
to serve. Contact Mr. Ray McCready or Korie Faris for more information.  
 
June is a wonderful month and many things are happening this month, please check the weekly updates as 
well as separate emails I am sending during the week. 
 
Thank you for your continued support and may Heavenly Parent and True Parents and Jesus grant you 
healing, comfort and abundance in both spiritual and physical aspects of life.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
Rosie Dijan Muyongo  
 
Seattle HPHC Pastor  
rdmuyongo.seattlehphc@ gmail,com 
 
 


